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Dear Parents and Carers,    
 

Class Awards       
This week we are celebrating with … 

 
 
 
 
 
The Toby Nichols Cup 
for outstanding effort 
and achievement has 
this week been 
presented to Fintan  
in Osprey Class.  
 
Congratulations and 
well done to all our 
winners this week. 

 

Bear Day 
On the last Friday before half term (9th February) Reception will be having a Bear Day. Your child 
can come into school that day dressed as a bear. We will be making 
honey sandwiches, creating bear ears and going on a bear hunt! 

Please see the website for bear dress up ideas. 
 

Times Table Challenge Results 
Years 3/4: Winners: Cosmo/Clement; Runners-Up: Gus/Maya - Cosmo has instant recall of his times 
tables: he's a definite threat to win the esteemed Mango! 
Year 5/6: Winner; Julia P; Runner-Up: Will - A red hot mathematical performance from Julia! 
 

Travel Plan Competition 
Children still have time to enter our 'A Healthier Brunswick For Everyone' competition - please see 
the Travel Plan section on the school website for further information. The closing date is next 
Friday, February 9th. 

Rabbit Annie F Hamster Tom 
Duck Hamed Fish Adriana 
Seahorse Maya Octopus Ella 
Starfish Amelie Lobster James 
Grasshopper Maxwell Bumblebee Laura 
Dragonfly Nolan Ladybird Abdel 
Salamander Ted Gecko Luca 
Iguana Francesca Chameleon Roxy 
Lizard Oliver Puma Aneurin 
Tiger Felix Osprey Seb 
Lion Safiya Falcon Ilyan 
Griffin Rufus Phoenix Malaak 
Owl Beth Centaur Hyeonjae 
Eagle Anjali   



 
 

Online Safety Update        
 Safer Internet Day 2018  will be celebrated globally on Tuesday 6th February 2018  with the 
slogan “Create, Connect and Share Respect: A better internet starts with you” and it provides a 
fantastic opportunity to engage with children about their digital lives.  
To help you get involved, please follow this link https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-
day/2018/sid2018-education-packs/education-pack-parents-and-carers  to access a pack for 
parents and carers which includes: 

Á Conversation starters 
Á Factsheets 
Á Family pledge card 
Á Fun things to do  
Á Quick activities 

Children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 will also be taking part in a Nationwide Pupil Online-Safety Survey the 
aim of the survey is to help to develop a better understanding of young people's online lives.  More 
details can be found below.  The survey will be conducted before the 28th February and further details 
will be shared with parents in Years 5 and 6 ahead of this taking place https://www.lgfl.net/online-
safety/survey 
  
Digital Parenting Magazine 
This is packed full of useful information to guide you through the maze of digital life. 
https://parentzone.org.uk/digital-parenting-online-safety-magazine-archive 
 
 
Ahead of Internet Safety Day have a go at this quiz to reflect on your internet use and sharing 
as a parent/carer. 
 

  
 

https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/2018/sid2018-education-packs/education-pack-parents-and-carers
https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/2018/sid2018-education-packs/education-pack-parents-and-carers
https://www.lgfl.net/online-safety/survey
https://www.lgfl.net/online-safety/survey
https://parentzone.org.uk/digital-parenting-online-safety-magazine-archive


 
 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

                      Book Week 
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We are excited to let you know that Book Week will be taking place from 

Monday 26th February to Friday 2nd March. Our theme this year will be ‘Stories 

from around the World.’ We will be celebrating fairy tales, myths and legends 

from across the globe and inviting the children to discuss their favourite works.  

Taking part 

Do you speak another language apart from English? 

Would you like to come into school and read to your child’s class? If so, we are 

welcoming parents to choose a favourite story to read to their child’s class in 

their home language! You can either bring in a story from home or select a 

book from school. If you are free on Monday 26th February from 2.45pm-3pm, 

please let your child’s class teacher know, so that we can arrange this. Thank 

you for your help. 

Please read the letters attached to this Newsletter carefully 

for all the information regarding the week.  

Important dates to be aware of: 

Wednesday 28th  February – Infant ‘Bounce for Books’. Please send sponsor 

forms in on or before this date. See attached letter and form for details. 

Thursday 1st March - World Book Day – children come dressed as their 

favourite story character 

Friday 2nd March  – 3.15pm in Junior playground  Big Book Bonanza – book 

swapping event. Please donate books throughout the week. 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

Charlotte’s Fundraiser 
 Charlotte in Year 6 Eagle Class, is having her blonde locks cut off to donate her hair to the 
Princess Trust who make wigs for children experiencing hair loss due to cancer treatments. Her hair 
currently touches the top of her bottom and Charlotte will be having her hair cut from just above 
her shoulders.  
As you can imagine, her family are immensely proud of Charlotte for her dedication and caring 
nature to want to fundraise for such a worthy cause. There is a form in the Lobby if you would like 
to sponsor her. The event will take place at the beginning of February. 

 

Bikeability                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
We will be running Bikeability Level One Course from February 23th to March 8th 2018 for Year 5 & 
6 pupils only. 
If your child would like a place please complete and return the consent leaflet which your child will 
be bringing home in the next few days. This is a free course. 
It is not necessary for your child to be able to ride a bike at this stage as we will be developing this 
skill as well as strengthening those who can already cycle. Your child will need to have a road 
worthy bicycle, a helmet and a bike lock. Level One is run within the school grounds. 
Please email silviaarnone@brunswick.brighton-hove.sch.uk if you require any further information. 
 
                                                                                                                                                                 

Wavertree House 
Well done to the ten Year 5 children who visited the residents at Wavertree House yesterday, a 
residential setting for the blind and partially sighted. They were fine ambassadors for the school as 
they chatted confidently with the residents, sharing myriad stories and plates of biscuits! These 
visits will continue fortnightly after half term: at Brunswick, we recognise the importance of working 
within our community. 
Euan Hanington 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 

                       



 
 

Attendance                                                                                                                              
Key: Green-97% attendance, Yellow-95-96.9% attendance, Orange-90-94.9% attendance, Red 
89.9% attendance and below. 

Class 05/01/2018 12/01/2018 19/01/2018 26/01/2018 01/02/2018 
Rabbit 96.4 97.7 97.3 99.5 99.1 

Duck 85.7 91.2 89.2 97.8 92.7 

Hamster  90.7 90.7 88 94.4 91.2 

Fish 95.7 93.5 87.9 93.5 97.4 

Starfish 90 98.3 92.9 99.2 96.7 

Lobster 86.7 95.8 93.3 99.2 98.8 

Octopus 94.8 93.1 89.2 94.6 92 

Seahorse 90 97.5 97.5 94.2 96.7 

Grasshopper 94.1 95.8 97.5 94.2 87.1 

Ladybird 94 95.3 99.1 97.4 81 

Bumblebee 96.4 99.6 91.5 92.4 97.4 

Dragonfly 90 95.4 99.2 95.8 97.1 

Salamander 92.2 96.6 99.1 95.3 97.8 

Lizard 97.2 97.7 100 99.1 96.3 

Chameleon 87.1 94 94 97.8 94.4 

Iguana 89.5 90.1 94.8 96.6 96.6 

Gecko 92.2 95.3 94 97.4 98.3 

Tiger 91.1 96.4 98.4 97.6 96 

Puma 94.4 98.4 93.5 97.6 93.3 

Jaguar 91.9 93.1 96.8 98.4 96 

Lion 94.4 97.2 95.6 99.2 99.2 

Phoenix 99.2 95 96.7 89.6 87.1 

Griffin 94.4 96.8 97.6 93.5 97.7 

Pegasus 92.7 93.4 99.2 98.3 94.6 

Centaur 89.2 95 98.4 93.1 91.5 

Unicorn 95.3 99.6 97.3 97.7 96.5 

Falcon 92 97 98.5 97.5 94 

Eagle 93.2 96 96.6 92 84.7 

Owl 95.7 98.4 96.7 98.9 90.2 

Osprey 92.7 96.4 95.8 92.2 93.2 

Kestrel 93.5 99.5 99.5 96.2 83.2 

Totals 92.7 95.8 95.6 96.2 94 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Shaun Collins                                                                                                                                                                           
Headteacher                      
                                                                                                                                                                                                                          



 
 

             Brunswick Diary Dates 2018                                
Please refer to the calendar on the school website on a regular basis as dates can sometimes 
change or new ones added.  

Tues 6th Feb  Y6 SATs Meeting for parents and carers                                3.30pm                                         
Tues 6th Feb  Safer Internet Day 
Thurs 8th Feb  Y1 Space Day 
Friday 9th Feb  Bear Day for Reception 
Friday 9th Feb  Last day at school before the holiday 
Mon 12th Feb  Half term holiday all week 
Mon 19th Feb  INSET Day – school closed to children 
Tues 20th Feb  Children return to school 
Wed 28th Feb  Infant ‘Bounce for Books’ event 
Thurs 1st Mar  World Book Day 
Fri 2nd Mar  School Nurse Drop-in Session for parents         9-10am                              
Fri 2nd Mar  Year 6 ‘Fantastic Finish’ trip to the beach 
Fri 2nd Mar  Big Book Bonanza Book Swap – Junior playground        3.15pm                          
Wed 14th Mar  Jaguar Class Ukulele Concert              11am 
 


